
 

SQUIRE, SANDERS & DEMPSEY L.L.P. 
Suite 500 
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cnalda@ssd.com 

 
 

September 25, 2009 

Kathyrn Medley 
Chief, Satellite Engineering Branch 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re:  KVH Industries, Inc.: Satellite Coordination Letters for AMC-15 Point of Communication 
for Call Sign E070085, File Nos. SES-LIC-20070504-00563 and SES-AMD-20090515-
00596  

Dear Ms. Medley: 

KVH Industries, Inc. (“KVH”), pursuant to Section 1.65 of the Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 1.65, 
hereby submits the attached satellite coordination letters for the AMC-15 satellite point of communication 
at 105° W.L. for the above-referenced earth station onboard vessels (“ESVs”) license application (Call 
Sign E070085).  This notice and the coordination letters are being submitted to the record under both the 
pending ESV license application, File No. SES-LIC-20070504-00563, and subsequent amendment, File 
No. SES-AMD-20090515-00596. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have or if KVH can provide any additional 
information regarding these letters or the underlying, amended license application. 

Respectfully submitted, 

SQUIRE, SANDERS & DEMPSEY L.L.P. 
        
       /s/ Carlos M. Nalda 
 

Carlos M. Nalda 
Counsel to KVH Industries, Inc. 

 
 

Attachments 
















